
2015 Mindful Birding Award 
 

Monterey Bay Birding Festival 
 

Congratulations for  
Adopting Ethical Birding Guidelines 

 
The Mindful Birding project recognizes Monterey Bay Birding Festival 
Associations, Inc. for their clear guidance on how festival attendees can achieve 
safe and gratifying birding experiences while maintaining the ability of birds to 
behave naturally. 

 
    ________________________ 
    Marla Morrissey & Brandon Breen 
    Mindful Birding Project 


